
Dear MVCDC Families, 
 

MVCDC had the opportunity to receive a RIF grant this 
program year.  Through this grant, MVCDC was able to 
send home a book with your child 3 times this year. This 
was a great experience for your child and MVCDC. There 
were many creative ideas for the RIF distribution at the 
centers that you participated in. THANK YOU for 
participating and keeping the excitement alive for reading 
and literacy! 

 

The RIF organization would like feedback from you about the RIF program. Please use this LINK to 
complete a short survey. 
 

 
The Mentoring Collaborative of Montgomery County is holding an 
informative and interactive virtual Parent Café session on May 13, 
2024, from 2 to 3:30 pm. 

 

Parent Café sessions are an empowering way to connect with other 
parents, gain support, strengthen yourself, and deepen relationships with your family. Click HERE for 
registration information. 

 
 

Team members at The Ohio Department of Children and Youth (DCY) 
are committed to making Ohio the best place to start and raise a 
family. The team is focused on helping children live up to their full 

potential by providing developmentally appropriate services and resources from before they are born 
through adulthood. DCY offers a wide variety of services and supports to help families throughout a 
child’s life. Use this TOOL to find out how DCY can help you. Whether you are looking for childcare 
options, parenting tips or resources for a healthy pregnancy, THIS page offers families with resources to 
meet their needs. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Triple P 
Raising Responsible Teenagers 

May 7 6-7:30 pm  
Click HERE to register 

Madison Plains 
Ice Cream Social 

May 9 4:30-5:30 pm Madison Plains Preschool 
47 Linson Road, London 

MET  Male Engagement 
Field Day 

May 9 5-7 pm MET 
2900 Shiloh Springs Road, Trotwood 

    

 
 

If you know of any families interested in enrolling their child in Head Start or Early Head Start, please 
have them call us at 937-2ENROLL or refer them to www.mvcdc.org. 

Click HERE for enrollment information. 
 
 
MVCDC is still looking for DIFFERENCE MAKERS!  If you or someone you know is looking for a career 
working with children and families, consider joining our team. A complete listing of open positions is 
available on our website at www.mvcdc.org. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Gratefully,  
 

 

Berta 

May 3, 2024 

https://www.tfaforms.com/4998931?ProgramID=a0r6S00000pC0V3&ContactID=0036S00005gA5Fk
https://www.mvcdc.org/s/ParentCafe.pdf
https://ssp.benefits.ohio.gov/apspssp/ssp.portal
https://childrenandyouth.ohio.gov/for-families
https://www.mvcdc.org/s/TriplePMay2024.pdf
http://www.mvcdc.org/
https://www.mvcdc.org/s/recruitment-flyer-generic.pdf
https://workforcenow.adp.com/mascsr/default/mdf/recruitment/recruitment.html?ccId=19000101_000001&cid=3f3d9d8c-6d54-47d4-b076-e63c996390ab&lang=en_US&source=CC2&selectedMenuKey=CurrentOpenings
http://www.mvcdc.org/

